

A Message from: Edward P. Mangano Nassau County Executive

Dear Neighbor,

I'm proud to report that statistics indicate Nassau County is the safest large suburban county in the United States of America. Our crime rate is now at the lowest level in Nassau County history.

The Nassau County Police Department's intelligence-led policing tactics, which combine old-fashioned police work with state-of-the-art technology, is a model that police from across the nation are implementing in their departments. In fact, the Nassau County Police Department received a national award for its excellence in Community Policing in 2014.

From a zero-tolerance for domestic violence to groundbreaking Active Shooter seminars to protect our residents, Nassau County is working to make certain that our educational institutions, places of public assembly, and neighborhoods are safe. Our Safe Neighborhood programs have taken more than 3,500 illegal guns off our streets, and our aggressive education, awareness, and enforcement campaign to fight the heroin epidemic has been recognized nationally. We continue to fight this plague on society.

Of course, none of this success would be possible without the great men and women of the Nassau County Police Department. It is their work - each and every day - that helps make Nassau County a safe place to live, work, and raise a family.

To further keep our community and your family safe, I ask that you visit www.Smart911.com.

Sincerely,

Edward P. Mangano County Executive

Learn More About Other Free Life-Saving Programs

VIAL OF LIFE PROGRAM



YELLOW DOT PROGRAM



Assisting citizens when they cannot communicate for themselves.

For More Information Call **(516) 571-6000**









